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Dear Comittee member

Please reject Rob Pyne's abortion bill. His proposed bill will be
detrimental to Women's health and extreme towards unborn Children. I
urge you to consider the rights of the Child to live a full life. Mr
Pyne's bill proposes the destroying (killing) of viable Babies with no
valid reason and inadequate safeguards and provides unhindered access
when two abortionists agree. Why would they not agree when that is what
they are profiting from?

Please reject Mr Pyne's prososed abortion bill. It is dangerous and
provides on-demand Baby butchering in what should be a society that
protects the weak and the vulnerable.

sincerely,

Adrian Watter

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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